
 

 

OES Principal’s Report – January 16, 2013  

 

 

Enrollment as of 01-07-2013: 

 

EE—2 

PreK—59 

Kdg—62 

1
ST

—65 

2
ND

—69 

3
RD

—62 

4
TH

—65 

5
TH

—62 

 

TOTAL---446 

 

    

 

Third Six-Weeks Report Cards and information concerning upcoming after-school tutorial 

sessions went out on Wednesday, the 9
th

. 

 

So far OES has collected 4240 box tops which is roughly $424.00. We will continue to collect 

box tops and could possibly have another contest sometime in the spring. Mrs. Mecke’s class 

won the competition by turning in 709 box tops! 

 

Pennies for Patients started on the 14
th

 with a kickoff assembly last Friday.  Our goal this year is 

$2,500, which is close to what we raised last year. There is even a link on the OES homepage 

that will allow people to donate, so hopefully this will assist our students in reaching their goal. 

 

K-2
nd

 grades are about to begin Mid-Year TPRI testing. Third-Fifth grades continue to work on 

assessments and are in the process of planning for our upcoming practice STAAR testing days.  

 

The instructional coach from ESC 15 continues to visit our campus conferring with our Math 

instructors regarding best practices.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


